
 
  

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope that you’ve all had a good Christmas break and a happy new year to you all.   

  
Well, this week didn’t turn out quite as planned thanks to us all entering another lockdown. What a start 
to 2021. At Colmers Farm though we have been planning for this. Although we can no longer have all of 
our children back, we have been open to the children of key workers and vulnerable children this week. If 
you would like to access this provision, please contact our school office to let us know this by the 
Wednesday before you would like your child to start and we will be able to book you a place. Please note:   
    

- We are asking all parents who drop off children to wear a face mask whilst on the school grounds;  
- We would like all children in school to wear their school uniform.   

    
For children  who are learning from home, we have provided two alternatives to access learning:  
    

(1) We are offering daily live lessons to all of our children (led by teachers from our school) for Years 
1-6. These are accessible via Google Classroom (https://classroom.google.com/u/0/h) . All of the 
children have received their login details for this. If these have been misplaced, please contact our 
school office and they will be able to share these with you. We are really pleased and proud of the 
way that our children have embraced this new way of learning during this week. I have visited 
several of these lessons this week and I’ve been so impressed with the children’s engagement and 
the teacher’s creativity. Well done everybody!  

    
(2) You can access paper-based learning. We ask, where possible, that you come into school to collect 

this learning for the week which is available from each Monday. If you are unable to collect this, 
we can post this, but it may take a few days to arrive.   

   
Please view https://www.colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org/assets/Documents/Coronavirus/CFPS-
Blendedlearningv3-v2.pdf which outlines our offer to our children during this lockdown. This document 
also contains the times of the live lessons for our children to access.     
    
During each week, you will receive a phone call from your child’s class teacher (unless your children are 
part of our key worker provision). If you do require support with your children at home, please let us 
know and we will do all we can to support you.   
    
I hope that you enjoy the weekend. Let’s hope that 2021 improves for us all.     
  
Mr Williams  
Headteacher  

      

  
  

  
  
  

     



    

  
  
  
  
  

  


